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14th February 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers  

World Book Day Celebrations  
Thursday 3rd March 2022 

 
On Thursday 3rd March, Court Lane Junior Academy will be celebrating World Book Day. Reading a 
book before bedtime can have many benefits! It is a great way to relax, improve reading skills, spark 
imagination, expand vocabulary and improve mental wellbeing.  To celebrate bedtime reading, we 
would love all children to come into school wearing their favourite pyjamas! 
 

World Book Day is a fantastic opportunity to discover new authors and books, and to promote a love 
of reading. During the week, your child will be exploring stories from around the world. Here are some 
examples:  
 

· Creating book marks 

· Completing book reviews 

· Taking part in drama and role play activities 

· Learning about different book characters 

· Learning about the country the book is set in 

· Cooking and tasting food from the country  

· Map work linked to the country  

· The Masked Reader 

 
Book Tokens 

 

World Book Day £1 tokens will be given out to all children on World Book Day. These can be used to 
purchase the £1 books published specifically for World Book Day or can be put towards books that 
cost more than £1. Book tokens will be valid until Sunday 27th March 2022. The Official World Book 
Day website is as follows… https://www.worldbookday.com 
 
We hope you enjoy taking part in our World Book Day celebrations.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs R Conrad  
English Lead  

https://www.worldbookday.com/

